Battle of the Books information letter…
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November 2017
Dear Students and Parents/Guardians:

We have been issued a challenge. Timber Ridge, Opstad, Fall City, North Bend and 
SES Elementary schools have challenged CVES to a “Battle of the Books” and I would
like to see us rise to that challenge and show them that we are terrific “Cub” readers. 

This is how the “Battle” will work.  Students in Grades 4 and 5 will form teams 
of 5 people. Each team (not necessarily each student) should read all 12 books of the 
“Battle”.  I have told the students to read 3-4 books and re-read those same books so 
they become the “experts”. Teams will be meeting together in the library weekly on 
Thursdays after school 3:30-4:00pm. Students will be responsible to either walk home 
with parent’s permission or get picked up.
The first Book Club meeting will be  - Thursday, January 18th, 2018  from 3:30-4 pm.  
During meetings we will practice questions on all 12 books and the answer to each 
question will be the title of one of the Battle of the Books.  I remind students to pay
 attention to every detail including chapter titles, maps, the forewords or epilogues. 
In the month of March & April, we will have playoffs among the teams and will pick the 
final team during the week of April 16th. Those students who do not go on to the finals will still 
participate by taking on a leadership role and helping build team spirit. They will also be asked 
to help write new and more difficult questions for the remaining teams. This year, the district championships will be on Friday, April 27th hosted at North Bend. We hope to bring the
trophy to Cascade View!
Students should read at least 3 books before starting Battle of the Books club.  We are 
starting the reading now and if your student is interested please encourage them with your 
support.  Thanks for your help with this fun and educational activity.










Sincerely,








Ms Head – Librarian
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